
 

RISD Student Welfare Department is offering a free Community 
Event.   TeenScreen is a computerized screener for: 

• common physical complaints (hearing, vision, dental
• suicidal thinking or attempts
• depression
• anxiety

Parent permission is required; confidentiality is assured. 

At this Community Event, TeenScreen is offered to 
all students from grades 6-12. 

Thursday, December 6, 2018 
4:00 pm – 6:30 pm 
Arzell Ball Center 

410 S. Greenville Ave. 
Richardson 75081 

Room 204

Parents will need to wait while their child answers the screening questions. 

Follow-up recommendations will be provided as/if needed. 

No appointment needed. 
Questions?  Call: Lori Shaw—469-593-0363 

  or email: lori.shaw@risd.org 
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